
 

 

Our Ref  JP/SHO/RMO 
 
9th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Healthy and Abusive Relationships 
 
As part of our ongoing Personal Development Program, we would like to inform you that all Year 10 
pupils will be participating in an important session on Healthy and Abusive Relationships, delivered 
by our school nurse. 
 
This session aims to provide pupils with a clear understanding of what constitutes a healthy 
relationship, as well as the signs of an unhealthy or abusive relationship.  Topics will include 
respectful communication, setting personal boundaries, identifying early warning signs of abuse, and 
knowing where to seek help if needed. 
 
The session will take place during school hours on Friday 14th October 2024, and we believe it is an 
essential part of equipping pupils with the knowledge and tools to foster positive relationships, both 
now and in the future. 
 
We understand that this topic is sensitive, and we want to assure you that the session will be 
conducted in a respectful and age-appropriate manner and falls in line with our Relationships, Sex 
and Health Education (RSHE) policy, which can be found on our website here MAT-Relationships-
Sex-Health-Education-Policy-2024-WA.pdf (wednesfieldacademy.com). 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the content or approach of this session, please 
contact Mrs Howells (Assistant Headteacher) by emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or 
calling the school on 01902 558222 
 
Yours faithfully 
  

  
  
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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